
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 

25th  January 2023 
 

 
 

Young Voices 2023 – Updates and Key Information 

 
Dear Parents, 

 
Please find below further information about our upcoming trip to the Young Voices 

2023 concert at Wembley OVO Arena. 
 

Monday 6th February 
 

What to bring 
 

Children should wear comfortable trousers and trainers, their YV T-shirt (which will 
be handed out to all those who ordered one in due course) or a plain white t-shirt, 

and their school jumper. They should bring a warm jacket in case it is cold inside 
the arena. 

 

Children will need to bring two packed lunches, some healthy snacks and enough 
drinks for the day. 

 
Children are encouraged to bring a small game (not electronic), paper and a pencil 

and / or a book to play with on the coach, or during any free time in the day, as 
long as the items fit comfortably in their bag. 

 
Mobile phones are not permitted on the trip. 

 
Itinerary  

 
8:45 am – Registration  

9:45 – 10:00am – Coach departs 
11:30 am – Arrive at Wembley OVO arena / lunch (Packed lunch 1) 

1 pm – Venue doors open to schools 

2 – 5pm – Rehearsals 
5:30 pm – Dinner (Packed lunch 2)  

6:30 pm – All to be seated by this time 
7 – 8:45pm – Concert  

9:15 – 9:30pm – Return to coach 
11pm - 12am – Return to Lavant for pick up from school (we will endeavour to 

confirm a more accurate ETA via text or email once we are on the way back from 
the venue) 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 

C.E. Primary School                          

mailto:office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk


  

 

 

 

 
Photo Permission 

 
Young Voices do have their own promotional photographer in the venue, but with 

such a high number of children attending, the chance of our children’s photos or 
video being taken and used in any promotional activities is very slim. In the unlikely 

event we are asked to participate in a photo opportunity, please do let us know if 
you’d prefer that your child is not included in the photo and we will do all we can to 

ensure this is the case. 
 

Travel Sickness Medication 
 

If your child is prone to travel sickness, and would usually take tablets to alleviate 
any symptoms, please could you administer a tablet in the morning and provide 

another in a named envelope to Mrs Goman or I so that we can give it to your 

child before the return trip. 
 

 
Tuesday 7th February 

 
We understand that the evening of the Young Voices concert will be a later night 

for all Pheasant children than we would normally expect and that they will likely be 
very tired the next day. For this reason, we will be offering children the option of 

arriving at school at 8:45am as normal or arriving later in the morning at 10.30 
am. If your child has a sibling in another year group and you would like to bring 

them in at 10.30am also, please could you advise their class teacher in advance so 
they can plan accordingly. Should circumstances change in any way, and arrival at 

normal time is required, we will advise before the morning of the 7th. 
 

I hope this letter gives you a bit more information as to the requirements of the 

day. If you do have any other questions or comments about the trip, please do not 
hesitate to get in touch. 

 
Kind regards, 

 
  

 
Dan Taylor 

 


